
From: Friddle, Kathryn M
To: Daniels, Keith
Subject: FW: HPCA-23-00089
Date: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 1:10:41 PM

letter of support for tomorrow’s HP meeting.
 

From: Tony Bumpas  
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 12:43 PM
To: Friddle, Kathryn M <kathryn.friddle@okc.gov>; Yetter, Angela D <angela.yetter@okc.gov>
Subject: HPCA-23-00089
 
Dear Kathryn and Angela,
Let me first Thank You for your roles in Supporting the Quality of Life and Safety of Our City and
Citizens. I have lived in Crown Heights- Edgemere Heights for over Thirty Five Years. Our
Neighborhood Board and Neighbors continue to actively work with the City, HPCA and other
Organizations to Maintain and Enhance Our Historic Neighborhood.
I am Proud of the time and efforts taken regarding HPCA-23-00089 and Support the Proposed
Sidewalk Project on Shartel Avenue through Crown Heights. Safety and Historic Esthetics will be
Enhanced.
Respectfully,
Tony Bumpas
 




